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13 July 2018
Dear Parents

Due to popular demand, we have decided to trial a daily “KS2 Homework Club” from September
2018. Many parents have requested this as they would prefer for homework to be completed in
school under staff supervision, where children can access support and resources as necessary.

The club will work as follows:
3:20 — 3:30 — Drink and biscuit prior to starting homework in Y6 classroom.

3:30 — 4:20 — Homework completed in silence, supervised by a member of staff who can support
individuals as required. Children who have completed their homework may read or complete a
“challenge” activity until the end of the session.

4:20 — Children collected from the playground. KS2 children who attend the after school club next
door may be collected by a member of their staff as usual.

The cost for each child will be £5 per session. It is anticipated that some children may attend every
day while others may choose to do all of their homework on one day and thus only attend once a
week. A booking system will be operated on a first-come first served basis for the whole term.
There will be no Homework Club in the first and last weeks of term.

KS2 children who usually attend Whizz Kids in an evening will be eligible to join the Homework Club
at no additional cost. Parents should book them into Homework Club separately if required. These
children will be taken to Whizz Kids after Homework Club to eat their snack and play until collected.

It would be helpful to have an indication of how many children might be interested in taking up this
club in the Autumn Term. | would be grateful if you could indicate whether your child would
participate and if so, which days they would attend. If there is sufficient interest and the Autumn
Term experiment is successful, we will continue to run the club from the Spring Term onwards.

Many thanks

Catherine Burnham
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HOMEWORK CLUB - AUTUMN 2018

Name Class

Name Class

My child(ren) would like to attend Homework Club on the following days:

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

My child(ren) will/will not be attending Whizz Kids on these evenings.



